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Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Adequacy Review No. 1 / Big Johnson Reservoir / M-2020-028
GARY STEEN <glsteen@comcast.net> Tue, Dec 15, 2020 at 9:24 AM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Hi Amy:

Thanks again for your email and update on our permit application.  I have attached a letter
requesting an extension through January 31, 2021 for our review and to provide comments to your
preliminary adequacy review of this permit application. 

Please let me know if you should need any other information for this extension.

Thanks again I hope you have a great holiday season!

Gary
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